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Dear Children, Parents, Carers and Governors 

This week our phrase of the week had been to be grateful. People who are grateful, are much happier 
in themselves. This week we celebrated the pupils in school who are always grateful. We also noticed 
that these children are really well liked due to their happy and helpful nature. Well done to our super 
stars of the week.  

     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 1st July—Inset Day 

Thursday 14th & Friday 15th July - transition days for all 

Tuesday 19th & Wednesday 20th July - Sports days 

Monday 18th July - Parents Appointments available 

Friday 22nd July -  Family Breakfast 

 

Get up! Get in! Get on! 

 

Have a great weekend everyone ! Happy Father’s Day to you all on Sunday. Mrs Tones 
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Transition 2022 –2023 

 

Here are our new classes for main school 2022-
2023. We will be contacting you next week with 
further information about transition. If you feel 
that your child needs more transition, please 
message your class teacher on dojo so that we 
arrange this. Your child will spend Thursday 14th 
& Friday 15th July.  

 

Base Classes we are still waiting for final         
confirmation from the Local Authority. Once this 
is confirmed, we will send you an individual     
letter informing you which class you child will be 
in.  I apologise for this delay.  
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Our Fellgate Stars of the Week are ... 
 

Lemons: William P who has been a great friend to Leo and Leo is very thankful. Well done William!          

 

Oranges:  James B for always using his manners throughout the school day. Well done James!               

 

Cherries: Dexter M for always having lovely manners          

 

Apples:  Rhys S for having excellent manners and always saying 'please' and 'thank you'   

  

Blueberries: Jack L for his consistent good manners   

 

Plums:  Oliver R for always being so grateful towards staff and having impeccable manners    

 

Acorns:  Aylilah M for always having lovely manners and saying please and thank you     

 

Hawthorns: Wesley C is always thankful for his learning each and every day 

 

Willows: Harper B for always showing her appreciation and thanks when being given something or when 

asking for something by using lovely manners       

 

Blossoms: Mya-Louise M for having lovely manners, always saying thankyou and being grateful for the 

activities we do in class 

 

Chestnuts:  Amelia B for having a positive attitude to everything she does. We are very thankful to have 

such a lovely, well mannered young lady in Chestnuts    

 

Sycamores:  Chester L because we are all so thankful he is part of our class. He helps others and al-

ways has a positive attitude; completing all work to the best of his ability.    

 

Oaks: Leo R for his superb effort and behavior recently.  He is making the most of his last few weeks in 

primary 

                                                                              Our Vision 

At Fellgate Primary School, through an ethos of respect,  challenge and resilience, we aspire to create an      
inclusive, safe, vibrant, happy school where each member of the school    community - children,    parents,     

carers, staff and governors -  feels valued and are encouraged to be the best they can be.  

We celebrate individuality, striving for everyone to reach their full potential and “shine” in everything they do.  


